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November 18, 2019 
 
Ms. Ann Rogers, Section 106 Coordinator 
Committee for Appalachian and Piedmont Preservation 
6347 Back Creek Road 
Boones Mill, VA 24065 
 
 
Subject: Mountain Valley Pipeline Project 
 Mountain Valley Pipeline Data Recovery Investigations  
 Brochures for Archaeological Data Recovery at Sites FR0370 and FR0372 for 

the Mountain Valley Pipeline Project, Franklin County, Virginia 
 FERC Docket No. CP16-10, DHR File #2014 1194 
 
 
Dear Ms. Rogers: 
 
On behalf of Mountain Valley Pipeline LLC (MVP), a joint venture between affiliates of EQT 
Midstream Partners LP, NextEra Energy Inc., Con Edison Gas Midstream LLC, WGL Holdings 
Inc., and RGC Midstream LLC, please find enclosed one (1) flash drive that contains the subject 
brochures. These documents present the results of the data recovery investigations at archaeological 
Sites 44FR0370 and 44FR0372, Franklin County, Virginia, within the limits of disturbance of the 
Mountain Valley Pipeline Project. You are receiving these brochures because you are a consulting 
party for the project. 
 

Please review these documents under Stipulation IV.A in the executed Programmatic Agreement 

for the project. MVP is distributing copies of the brochures to the Virginia Department of Historic 

Resources, interested Indian Tribes, and other consulting parties as appropriate. These brochures 

will also be filed with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC), lead federal agency for 

the project. This submittal documents completion of the public outreach component of the approved 

treatment plan. Per Stipulation IV.E., comments should be submitted to Paul Friedman at the FERC. 

He can be reached using the following contact information: 

 

  Mr. Paul Friedman  

  Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

  888 First Street NE, Room 1A 

  Washington, DC 20426 

  (202) 502-8059 

  Paul.Friedman@ferc.gov 

 

If you have questions or require additional information during your review, please contact Ms. 

Evelyn Tidlow, GAI Consultants, by telephone at (612) 812-5478 or by email at 

E.Tidlow@gaiconsultants.com, or Ms. Megan Neylon, Equitrans Midstream, by telephone at (724) 

873-3645 or by email at MNeylon@Equitransmidstream.com.  
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Thank you for your attention.  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

Megan E. Neylon 
Environmental Permitting Supervisor  
 
Attachment: One copy of the subject document 
 
cc:  Roger Kirchen, Virginia Department of Historic Resources 
 Grace Terry, Committee for Appalachian and Piedmont Preservation 
 Sonja Ingram, Preservation Virginia 

Evelyn Tidlow, GAI Consultants 


